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State Board Seeks Public Comment on Proposed Regulations  
Implementing Alaska’s ESSA Plan  

  
JUNEAU -- The State Board of Education and Early Development, meeting April 25 by audio 
conference, sent out for public comment proposed regulations implementing Alaska’s Every 
Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) plan. Public comment may be submitted on DEED’s website.  
 
The proposed regulations are required to implement accountability and school support and 
improvement systems for schools and districts in Alaska, as specified in ESSA and Alaska’s state 
plan. ESSA was signed into federal law on December 10, 2015, replacing the No Child Left 
Behind Act (NCLB). 
 
The April 25 meeting packet is available at https://education.alaska.gov/State_Board/pdf/4-25-
2018_Board_Packet.pdf.   
 
The next board meeting will be held May 31 – June 1 by audio conference.  
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